
December 18, 2020 

Have you heard the buzz? 

Reminder: Byron-Bergen Central Schools are closed for Winter Recess 
Wednesday December 24 through January 1, 2021 

Classes resume in a fully-remote format January 4 through January 15. 

Welcome to Byron-Bergen Central School’s eNewsletter! Stay in the loop of school news and updates.  

AP World students  
AP World students participated in 
a silent auction over the past few 
weeks. Students were assigned a 
country and had $1,000 limit to 
spend on trying to purchase the 
best tools for exploration  
available. The countries that 
were successful in purchasing 
items for exploration received a  
certificate of purchase.  

Happy Hanukkah! 

Mrs. Gardner’s students kicked 

off the holiday season by  

lighting the menorah and  

learning about Hanukkah. 



Winter Wonderland Drive-thru 
On Thursday, December 17th, faculty, staff, and the 
Jr./Sr. High School Student Council braved the cold 
to spread holiday cheer. Community members drove 
through the elementary and high school bus loops to 
wave at their teachers, admire the decorations, and 
see the couple of celebrities from the North Pole. 
Many visitors brought non-perishable food items 
which will be donated to a local food pantry.  



   Around the District… 

 

 

Ruthie Kuipers won 1
st
 place among all  

participating students in the GLOW region 

with 4279 minutes of activity recorded in 

the 9
th
 annual Genesee Play to Get Fit  

Challenge. 

The 4
th 

grade shared their Haudenosaunee 

projects with their classmates before 

Thanksgiving break. Their projects included 

scale models of dwellings and agriculture, 

and research on the history and culture of 

the Haudenosaunee people.  

Great work, everyone!  

7th and 8th grade students enjoyed  

days of class togetherness as they 

each spent a Wednesday learning 

and participating in group activities.  

Mrs. Auer’s art students adapted 

their plaster face mask projects for 

the pandemic but they still  had a lot 

of fun. 



Students of the Quarter 
Every quarter, the Byron-Bergen Faculty 
Association nominates students and votes 
for the Students of the Quarter, one for 
each grade level. These students  
exemplify the Byron-Bergen core values. 
Congratulations to this quarter's recipients. 
 

7th Grade: Kayden Crocker nominated by 
Shari Dressler 

8th Grade: Roman Smith nominated by 
Sara Mackenzie 

9th Grade: Emma Starowitz nominated by 
Tiffany Luksch 

10th Grade: Jack Benstead nominated by 
Laurence Tallman 

11th Grade: Caleb Calhoun nominated by 
Amy Knell-Chrzanowski 

12th Grade: Alaura Rehwaldt nominated by 
Laurence Tallman 
 

Great job, Bees! 

Byron-Bergen Central School District 

6917 West Bergen Road, Bergen, NY 14416 

Phone: (585) 494-1220 

Fax: (585) 494-2613  

http://www.bbschools.org/ 

Jr./Sr. HS Free Meal Pick Up  

Let us help your budget this school year—all meals are FREE! 

 

Hybrid students can pick up meals for their remote days on  
Tuesdays and Fridays at the end of the day. They can place the 
order themselves on their Chromebook. AND, it’s all free!   

 

Parents can also pick up student meals for remote students from 
2:45pm to 5:45pm on Wednesdays. You will receive five  
breakfasts and five lunches. Order by emailing 
Meals@bbschools.org.  AND, it’s all free!  

 

This is a significant savings AND it helps support the  
Byron-Bergen meals program. 

 

Come on, lunch is on us.  

mailto:Meals@bbschools.org

